Public Notice City of Horseshoe Bay

There will be a public hearing by the Horseshoe Bay City Council at the regularly scheduled City Council meeting beginning at 3 PM on December 6, 2022, followed by discussion and action on the same.

The property is legally described as Applehead Plat No. 7.3, Lot7002-A, locally known as being in the 2600 block of Bay West Blvd. and further known as the Cap Rock tract in the City of Horseshoe Bay, Texas. The request is to rezone the property from MOR Moratorium to GH Garden Home to allow for the construction of single family homes and amenities.

The public hearing will be held at the City Council Chambers, #1 Community Drive, Horseshoe Bay, Texas. Contact the City Development Services office at 830-598-9906 for more information, or to comment regarding this application at the public hearing or any time before the public hearing.
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